
 

 

Illinois State Charter School Commission 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF 

JANUARY 20, 2015 

MEETING  

OF THE  

ILLINOIS  

STATE CHARTER SCHOOL 

COMMISSION 

 

The next meeting of the Illinois State Charter School Commission is set for  

Tuesday, February 24, 2015 

from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

Notice dated January 13, 2015. 


